GLENVIEW GRAPEVINE

510-531-6677 | @Santa Fe: 915 54th Street | Oakland, CA 94608

Website: <u>glenviewelementary.org</u> | Konstella | Facebook: Glenview Elementary Community Instagram: glenviewelementaryoaklandca

Calendar Notes

Movie Night: Friday, February 22 -

CANCELLED

Ultimate Grounds Fundraising Event: Saturday, February 23

Park Burger Fundraising Event:

Tuesday, February 26

Read-A-Thon: Monday, February 4

- Thursday, February 27

PTA Executive Board Meeting:

Wednesday, March 6 6:30 - 8:00

PTA General Meeting:

Wednesday, March 20 6:00 - 8:00

Spring Break: March 23 - April 1. School resumes Tuesday, April 2

Strike Questions Group for Parents

If you want to know what Glenview parents are doing to prepare for a potential teacher strike, please join the Strike Questions Group on Konstella. You'll find resources and discussion there. https://www.konstella.com/app/group/5c50a76ce4b0ffb4cc2ea8f0/chats

Read-A-Thon Update!

Week 3 of Read-a-thon is underway!!! Keep reading and bringing in those donations! Here are some upcoming important dates:

Sunday, February 23: From 8am - Noon, we will be Ultimate Grounds. The are offering a free cup of coffee for donations of \$5 or more to the Read-a-thon. Come down and join us.

Tuesday, February 26: Park Burger night out #2!! Join us for a fun evening with all of your GV friends. 15% of the proceeds will be going back to our school.

Wednesday, February 27: Read-a-thon ends! Time to turn in your logs, relax and read the rest of the day!

If the teachers' strike happens on Wednesday, February 27, then we will make an announcement of when to bring the reading logs back.

Correction to the printed material: For online giving, please visit our school's website at <u>glenviewelementary.org</u> then click Donate Now.

Konstella Korner: Feeling Left Out?

Konstella is Glenview's parent communication tool. Make sure to join so you don't miss out on schoolwide and classroom-specific messages. To register if you haven't already: Sign up at https://www.konstella.com/cd/ERFTQY. It's FREE!

If you don't have an email address:

1. Put a note in your child's homework folder addressed to "PTA/Konstella Admins."

2.Include your name, your children's names, and their classrooms.

Share Your Glenview News

If you have news or events that you would like to share with the Glenview community via Facebook, Konstella, the website or the Grapevine, please contact Karen Baughman, Vice-President of Communications. glenviewcommunications@gmail.com

3.We'll be in touch with a username/password so you can log in via the website or app.

Principal Quinn's Corner

First of all, I want to thank the amazing team that put together the Black History STEAM night. It was so much fun. Thanks to Sam Jones, Sadiqa Williams, Laura Prival, Megan Low, Britt Anderson, Lizzy Vlasses, Kourtney Wagner, Ms. Smith, and the many other people who worked behind the scenes to make such a wonderful event.

Second of all, I am sending a separate letter about the upcoming teachers' strike. I will be visiting every classroom on Tuesday to check in with students and answer their questions as best I can. When I was in 2nd grade my teachers went on strike. I remember going to the school board offices and picketing with my family, teachers, and neighbors. I don't remember the moment it ended, but it obviously did, and we got back to normal. This may be difficult for us now, but it will pass. My priority is to be here for our students -- now and later. They are my why, and whenever this job gets tough (believe me, it gets tough!) I just go into a classroom and anchor myself in our mission: to raise thriving, compassionate, and skilled young people.

Adventure Time

Adventure Time has a few openings for the Spring Semester. Please drop in AT for an application if you need Before or After-School Care. (Fall applications are expected to be mailed out to ALL Glenview students, including those newly enrolled, the first week of April.)

Also, Adventure Time always needs additional quality Teachers at it's various sites. Please contact Kit O'Leary at 510-304-4153 if interested and enjoy working with kids.